

Dear Reunion Guest,

Thank you for registering to attend Reunion 2025. We are excited to welcome you back to campus on June 6 & 7!

#### Check-In Details

Please check in at the Reunion Welcome Center in the MacVittie College Union (MCU) second floor lobby (elevator available). You will receive your name tag, tickets, schedule, and other materials there.

## Hours:

- Friday, June 6: 10 a.m. 9 p.m. (please do not arrive before 10 a.m.)
- Saturday, June 7: 9 a.m. 1:30 p.m.
  The Welcome Center in the MCU closes at 1:30 p.m. and reopens at 2 p.m. at the Block Party. All name tags and meal tickets must be picked up by 4 p.m. at the Block Party.

# **Construction Advisory**

Due to construction, parts of North Campus, Letchworth Drive, and MacVittie Circle are closed. Enter campus from Main Street, Rte. 63, or Mary Jemison Drive (Rte. 63 bypass). The closest parking to the MCU are Lots I, S, and T. **Temporary/metered parking will not be available near the Union or on MacVittie Circle.** Limited spaces on MacVittie Circle will be pre-assigned to guests in need of accessible parking. See a campus map.

#### **Events**

To view which events you registered to attend, revisit your original confirmation email:

- From: Geneseo's Office of Alumni Relations
- Subject: Registration confirmation: Reunion 2025

If you contacted us to make changes, rest assured they have been recorded, even if not reflected in that email.

### **On-Campus Housing**

Guests who reserved on-campus housing received a <u>separate email confirmation</u> on May 22.

## **Helpful Reunion Resources**

- Reunion transportation, parking, and free local late night shuttle services
  - Accessible parking has been pre-assigned to Reunion guests who indicated need when they registered. Student-driven golf carts will be circulating to help transport you around campus, including the MacVittie College Union/Welcome Center.
- <u>Updated schedule of events</u> and <u>affinity programming</u>
- Community promotions

### Guests

If you registered your guest with an email, they will receive this information directly. Otherwise, please share it with them.

# Tips for a Great Reunion

- Bring small bills for outdoor vendor at the Block Party to shorten your time spent in line
- Wear your Reunion name tag at all times. It's required for the Friday Kickoff and Saturday Block Party. You may also be asked to provide proof of age.

# Questions? |

Contact the Office of Alumni Relations at 585-245-5506 before 3 p.m. on Wednesday, June 4. If prompted, please leave a voicemail and someone on the team will call you back.

We can't wait to celebrate with you!

Warmly,

The Alumni Relations Team